
Debra Howland, Executive Director July 22, 2015
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: Docket No. DG14-380

Dear Ms Howland,

As a resident of New Ipswich, I wish to offer my vehement objections to the NED and
EnergyNorth’s proposed pipeline through southern New Hampshire.

As you are aware, the facts presented by Energy North and its subsidiaries
contradict the PUC staff’s testimonies as well as the testimonies of the OAC and that
of PLAN-NE who all opposed the proposal and recommended that the agreement
NOT be approved.

I am unable to understand why expert testimony was overlooked or ignored in this
process, particularly in light of the fact that the Commission solicited this expert
testimony directly?

In sending this letter, I am acting on behalf of my family, my neighbors and friends
in all surrounding comminutes of New Ipswich who respectfully request that you
do not approve EnergyNorth’s agreement with TPG.

Aside from the additional financial risk to the taxpayer and the increase ratepayer
costs, the potential health hazards presented by this kind of industry in a small
community without resources to prevent and defend the citizen’s in the case of dire
circumstances warrants strong reconsideration of this proposal and ultimately a
NO vote.

Sincerely,

Carol G. J. Scollans, et al.
50 Porter Hill Rd.
New Ipswich, NH 03071


